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CITY OF CALDWELL PRESS RELEASE 

DATE: February 26, 2024 

 
The City of Caldwell invites members of the public to attend an Open House Event to receive 

information about the Arthur Street Pathway Project. The proposed project is a multi-modal 

pathway (10-foot-wide sidewalk) located on the south side of Arthur Street between 11th 

Avenue and 21st Avenue.  

 

Conceptual plans will be displayed that evening. City staff will be available to answer questions 

concerning project details.  

 

March 14 

5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Caldwell Police Department Community Room 

110 South 5th Avenue 

 

 

Any person needing special accommodation to participate in a public meeting should contact the 

City Clerk’s Office cityclerk@cityofcaldwell.org or (208) 455-4656 before the meeting.  

 
Cualquier persona que necesite adaptaciones especiales para participar en una reunión pública 

debe comunicarse con la Oficina de la Secretaria Municipal cityclerk@cityofcaldwell.org o 

(208) 455-4656 antes de la reunion. 
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